
 

 

YOU NAILED IT!! 
The We Are One team want to recognize your 
club and your commitment to meeting your 
obligations to District and National. 

YOU NAILED IT!!  Is a recognition award with 
a bonus! 

To win simply do the following: 

* submit your District dues by July 15th in full 
(this is a 15 day grace period to our house 
rules) 

* send at least one member of your club who 
is not on zone or district council, to Club 
Leadership Seminar on September 28th  

* comply with ALL National requirements by 
November 15th  

* T2 completed and proof provided to 
National by December 31st  

* final national dues payment made by March 
31st  

THAT’S IT!! 

All clubs that comply will be entered into a 
draw made at Spring Convention for $200 
toward their following years’ dues. 

 

GOVERNORS 
RECOGNITION AWARDS 

The We Are One team want to be able to 
recognize the outstanding work and 
commitment of the members of this great 
District. 

From July 1 to February 15, we want YOU 
to nominate your fellow Kin to be 
recognized for their efforts.  From hosting 
a social, to being on an executive for the 
first time (or for long standing service), 
someone who is brand new and keen, 
someone who is the backbone of the club. 
There are many many reasons to 
nominate and we cannot wait to get to 
know our members. 

All those nominated will be recognized at 
Zone Conferences by a member of the We 
Are One Executive Team.  

So keep an eye, and notes.  We want to be 
overwhelmed with recognition in this our 
celebration year. 

 


